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COVID-19 
 

                                                                                                                        
Right now, lots of people are getting sick with a virus.  

Doctors and leaders are working hard to keep everyone 

healthy.  I need to help keep myself safe and healthy too.  

School is closed so students and teachers can stay 

healthy.  While school is closed, it is important for 

everyone to stay home and not visit other people.  While I 

am at home, I can play, look at books, and learn.  I also 

need to wash my hands a lot with soap and water.  This 

will help keep me and my family healthy. 

https://afirm.fpg.unc.edu
https://csesa.fpg.unc.edu
https://ncaep.fpg.unc.edu
https://fpg.unc.edu

